Get in the Game

Ye been a proud NRHA
Professional for 15 years, and I
have learned a lot in my career
inside and outside of the arena.
One example is my belief in the
Reining Horse Foundation and all it
means for our community.

I'll admit I wasn't always knowledgeable about RHF and what it does. My introduction came through Mark Blake and Tim Anderson, who were serving on the RHF board of directors. Several years ago, they reached out to NRHA Professional Patrick Flaherty and me when we were serving on the NRHA Professionals Committee. They were determined to share how RHF was impacting NRHA Professionals through the RHF Dale Wilkinson Memorial Crisis Fund and get professionals engaged to generate more support for the fund.

I'm pleased that the NRHA Professionals Committee responded. Since 2020, NRHA Professionals have had the option to conveniently make gifts to the Crisis Fund when purchasing or renewing their NRHA membership. About 20 percent of our 1,600 trainers do so. While that's appreciated, I want to encourage more of you to get behind RHF.

This \$20, or an amount of your choosing, goes to the Crisis Fund to help reiners facing major hardships affecting health and home. It's no surprise that as professionals have given back more, fund grants have increased. With more resources, RHF can do more — and they are.

All classes of NRHA members support RHF with their gifts, from

youth on up. Yet, year-over-year, 80 percent of the Crisis Fund grants go to help families with at least one NRHA Professional in the household. See why it makes sense to help bridge the gap for our own when hardships strike?

The Crisis Fund is just one of RHF's core programs. RHF also provides opportunities to youth reiners and has a growing scholarship program. I thank the trainers who give their time to the NRHyA Buy-A-Pro Auction. This is a program that provides important funding for reining youth while growing the sport.

The RHF Board thinks strategically about those who might serve as volunteer leaders, and I anticipate there will always be an NRHA Professional on the board. The gift of your time and expertise is another way to get involved. As trainers in our thriving sport, we have a responsibility to give back. Hit me up if you want to visit about what might be possible through your involvement with RHF.



Billy WilliamsRHF Board Member

To donate, visit reining foundation.com or contact RHF at 405-946-7400, ext. 106, or rhf@nrha.com.



BOARD OF DIRECTORS

TIM ANDERSON, PRESIDENT

605-880-5336 timanders59@gmail.com

RICK CLARK, VICE PRESIDENT

606-232-7423 rick.clark@clarkspns.com

NANCY TAGUE, SECRETARY/TREASURER

847-840-4325 toyonranch15@gmail.com

TERRI MAINEY, OFFICER

919-623-6054 gameangel65@aol.com

ANDREA STILLO, OFFICER

817-403-1630 andreastillo@hotmail.com

JESSE BOYD

281-979-9632 jesse.boyd@icloud.com

DEBBIE CONWAY

281-687-0724 debbiejconway14@gmail.com

DIANA DUFFEY

970-710-1244 diana.trftgllc@gmail.com

PATRICK FLAHERTY

480-220-6025 flaherty.performance@gmail.com

MIKE HANCOCK, EX OFFICIO

252-903-3516 mhh@boddienoell.com

JANICE LANEY

205-639-7878 janiceflaney@gmail.com

CHLOE LAWRENCE

682-229-0876 chloe@lawrenceranch.com

MIKE MCFARLIN

615-293-4044 mmcfarlin@mwlginc.com

KEVIN TRUAX

515-314-0704 kevin.truax@lpl.com

BROOKE WHARTON

940-357-1998 bmw@bmwquarterhorses.com

BILLY WILLIAMS

503-887-7171 billwilliams1330@gmail.com

18 | NRHA REINER AUGUST 2025